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Mentions 
 
PA Environment Digest Blog: Grant Twp. Indiana County Defends Itself Against Another Lawsuit By PA 
General Energy Company Over Its Ordinance Banning Drilling Waste Injection Wells Based On 
Environmental Rights Amendment 
https://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2020/12/pa-general-energy-company-again-files.html 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Sandy Twp. discusses garbage, recycling 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/plcb-extends-sandy-twp-noise-ordinance-for-3-
years/article 223b0d55-99b1-5ea9-a2f5-9da908c4cd2f.html  
 
Public Herald: “If Only I Would’ve Known:” Oil & Gas Whistleblowers Speak Out About Exposure to 
Radioactivity on Fracking Jobs 
https://publicherald.org/if-only-i-wouldve-known-oil-gas-whistleblowers-speak-out-about-exposure-to-
radioactivity-on-fracking-jobs/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Post-Gazette: Gyroscopic Precession 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2020/12/15/Gyroscopic-
precession/stories/202012150062  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Pennlive: Famous Falls Trail closed at Ricketts Glen State Park 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2020/12/famous-falls-trail-closed-at-ricketts-glen-state-park.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Loyalhanna, Buffalo creeks in the running for Pa.’s 2021 River of the Year, chosen by 
public vote 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/loyalhanna-creek-in-the-running-for-pa-s-2021-river-of-the-
year-chosen-by-public-vote/  
 
KDKA: 3 Local Waterways Nominated For Pennsylvania’s River Of The Year 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/12/14/pennsylvania-river-of-the-year/ 
 
Mining 
 
Times Leader: State releases mining permit bond money related to new W-B Area high school 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/813153/state-releases-mining-permit-bond-money-related-to-
new-w-b-area-high-school 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Beaver County Times: No injuries reported in cracker plant container fire  
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/2020/12/14/no-injuries-reported-cracker-plant-container-
fire/6537862002/ 



 
Allegheny Front: When a Gas Plant Moves Next Door 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/when-a-gas-plant-moves-in-next-door/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Fuel prices plummet in city, drop elsewhere in region 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/fuel-prices-plummet-in-city-drop-elsewhere-in-
region/article d6941ae4-3e38-11eb-91c4-97d6ea2d400f.html  
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Pennlive: The worst nuclear disaster in history: Chernobyl permanently shut down 20 years ago 
https://www.pennlive.com/nation-world/2020/12/the-worst-nuclear-disaster-in-history-chernobyl-
permanently-shut-down-20-years-ago.html 
 
Waste 
 
Reading Eagle: Exide lead cleanup plan in Berks County on hold 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/environment/exide-lead-cleanup-plan-in-berks-county-on-
hold/article 198988ba-3b38-11eb-8358-3fc670793c7d.html 
 
Water 
 
exploreClarion: Voting to Begin for Pennsylvania’s 2021 Rover of the Year 
https://www.exploreclarion.com/2020/12/15/voting-to-begin-for-pennsylvanias-2021-river-of-the-
year1/ 
 
WICU-TV: Voting Underway for 2021 Pennsylvania River of the Year 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/43055408/voting-underway-for-2021-pennsylvania-river-of-the-
year 
 
WICU-TV: Corry Water Customers May Experience Discolored Water as City Fills New Reservoir 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/43055349/corry-water-customers-may-experience-discolored-
water-as-city-fills-new-reservoir 
 
Middle Susquehanna Riverkeeper Podcast: John Dawes on watershed funding, acid mine, and fracking 
issues 
http://www.middlesusquehannariverkeeper.org/blog/podcast-john-dawes-on-watershed-funding-acid-
mine-fracking-issues  
 
Penn State News: “Windows of opportunity” crucial for cutting Chesapeake nutrient, sediment loads 
https://news.psu.edu/story/641771/2020/12/14/research/windows-opportunity-crucial-cutting-
chesapeake-nutrient-sediment  
 
Chesapeake Bay Journal: Precision conservation comes into focus in Pennsylvania 
https://www.bayjournal.com/news/pollution/precision-conservation-comes-into-focus-in-
pennsylvania/article 46d909dc-355a-11eb-9933-73f9fe25d86a.html  
 
Lancaster Farming: The Chesapeake Bay Foundation Explains Why It’s Suing EPA 



https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farm life/conservation/the-chesapeake-bay-foundation-explains-
why-it-s-suing-epa/article d4d2f5da-b6a5-5704-b4dd-28054dda71ec.html 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Council punts water authority discussion to executive session 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2020/12/counciol-punts-water-authority-
discussion-to-executive-session 
 
FOX43: York Water Company is offering payment assistance to support delinquent water customers 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/york-county/york-water-company-is-offering-payment-
assistance-to-support-delinquent-water-customers/521-dff75e0e-5fa0-4da5-adbd-5f649b1c3150 
 
WGAL: York Water Company offering grants to people unable to pay due to the coronavirus pandemic 
https://www.wgal.com/article/york-water-company-offering-grants-to-people-unable-to-pay-due-to-
the-coronavirus-pandemic/34969250 
 
Tribune-Review: Murrysville council looks at updating storm water ordinance  
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/murrysville-council-looks-at-updating-storm-water-ordinance/  
  
Beaver County Times: Road closed for culvert work in Chippewa beginning Dec. 14 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/local/2020/12/12/road-closed-culvert-work-chippewa-
twp/6521447002/  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: West Pharmaceutical expanding to ramp up fight against COVID-19 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2020/12/west-pharmaceutical-expanding-to-ramp-up-
fight-against-covid-19/ 
 
Post-Gazette: WEATHER: Winter storm watch issued, up to 7 inches of snow expected for Pittsburgh 
area 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2020/12/15/weather-winter-storm-watch-pittsburgh-
snow-forecast/stories/202012150086 
 
Daily American: How much snow will Somerset County see? 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/how-much-snow-will-somerset-county-
see/article c419db0e-3e30-11eb-bac3-93fb066ba2fa.html 
 
WPXI: Winter storm will bring accumulating snow to Pittsburgh area Wednesday 
https://www.wpxi.com/weather/winter-storm-will-bring-accumulating-snow-pittsburgh-area-
wednesday/U7HD2U5DI5CVTJCHNDQ6LUSOGY/ 
 
Tribune Democrat: Let it snow: Nor’easter could bring at least 4 inches to region 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/let-it-snow-nor-easter-could-bring-at-least-4-inches-to-
region/article 373ea594-3e57-11eb-b04f-630083a4530d.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Plan would make area less safe, affordable 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2020/12/15/Plan-would-make-area-less-safe-
affordable/stories/202012140082 



 
WESA: Pittsburgh City Council Plans To Pull Mon-Oakland Connector Funding This Year 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/pittsburgh-city-council-plans-pull-mon-oakland-connector-funding-
year#stream/0  
 
Tribune-Review: Peter Smith: Community capitalism would strengthen markets and people 
https://triblive.com/opinion/peter-smith-community-capitalism-would-strengthen-markets-and-people/ 


